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Alberta Municipalities responds to provincial government’s amendments to MGA 
   
EDMONTON – The following statement is issued on behalf of President Cathy Heron:  
 
Earlier today, Municipal Affairs Minister Ric McIver outlined the Government of Alberta’s proposed 
amendments to the Municipal Government Act (MGA).   
 
We are concerned that the Government of Alberta is setting a troubling precedent by amending the 
MGA – Alberta’s principal piece of legislation governing municipalities – without prior consultation.   
 
Alberta Municipalities appreciates that the provincial government kept the scope of these legislative 
amendments very narrow, but we continue to believe that the best public health decisions are those 
based on science and data, rather than on political differences and calculations.   
 
We will follow debate on Bill 4 in the legislature with great interest.  
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From the smallest village to the largest city, across every region of the province, Alberta Municipalities (ABmunis) represents the 
communities where over 85% of Albertans live. Previously known as the Alberta Urban Municipalities Association (AUMA), ABmunis was 
founded in 1905 to provide urban and rural-region communities a united voice.   

We work with elected and administrative leaders of Alberta's summer villages, villages, town, cities, and specialized municipalities to 
advocate for solutions to their common issues, which we categorize as economic, environment, governance, infrastructure, or social.  

And we help them build resilient and thriving communities by providing valuable services. We use our members' combined purchasing 
power to negotiate the best possible value and competitive pricing on employee benefits, insurance, energy, and other services needed to 
run an effective and efficient municipality. 
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